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Dear William H. Barton, Ph.D.,

Please consider this letter as confirmation of the official submission of our manuscript, entitled: “Prevention as an Explicit Part of the Social Work Profession:  Part Two of a Systematic Investigation”. The article has not been submitted elsewhere for consideration. 

Please note my contact information below. 
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Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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Carrie Rishel, MSW, PhD
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